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November 8, 1974 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Harold: 

As you requested, I am returning the book transcript. It was finally rejected, but I would like to sincerely thank you for offering it to us. 

I hope you will be able to find another market for it. 

Look forward to hearing from you soon, 

Best wishes, 

William Dick 
Associate Editor 
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